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PASTOR 

Rev. Ryan Hilderbrand 

 

Director of Parish 

Ministries 

Deacon Charles Koressel 

 

Deacon 

Deacon Tom Kirsch   

 

PARISH 

INFORMATION 

Parish Office: 812-985-2275 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 

7:00am - 2:30pm 

www.saintphilipchurch.net  

School: 812-985-2447 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday: 4:00pm 

Sunday: 9:30am 

Tuesday: 6:00pm 

Wednesday: 7:45am 

Thursday: 6:00pm 

First Saturday: 7:45am 

 

http://www.youtube.com/c/ 

FrRyanHilderbrand  
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Mass Intentions 

 

Date            November 9 - November 15 

Tuesday:       6:00pm  Julius & Loraine Weinzapfel                 

Wednesday: 7:45am  Florence Wannemuehler 

Thursday:      6:00pm  John Hagan 

Friday:          7:45am  for the parish 

                                 (Mass closed to the public) 

Saturday:     4:00pm  Rose Folz    

Sunday:        9:30am  Lucy & Raymond Schmitt      

___________________________________________    

 

Parish Information 

 

Pastor, Fr. Ryan Hilderbrand…………………..rhilderbrand@evdio.org�

Director of Parish Ministries, Deacon Koressel...ckoressel@evdio.org 

Deacon, Tom Kirsch…………………………….…………tkirsch@evdio.org 

Office Manager, Angie Wildeman …………..awildeman@evdio.org 

Financial Officer, Carol Reising…..……….….…….creising@evdio.org 

Director of Sacred Music, Christina Kelley…..…...ckelley@evdio.org 

Director of Youth Formation, Sharon Shumate....sshumate@evdio.org 

Middle School Youth Ministry, Lauren Singer…….lsinger@evdio.org 

Principal, Katie Benton ……………………………….kbenton@evdio.org 

School Secretary, Jane Scheu…………………....jscheu@evdio.org 

 

Parish Council Members (2020-2021) 

Tom Wildeman Katie Nurrenbern Kate Bigge 

Jeremy Goebel Brett Bueltel                 Paula Bone 

Faye Goebel Chuck Brown Rick Goebel 

Rusty Reising Paula Parkinson            

 

RECONCILIATION 

Monday: 5:30– 6:30pm in the rectory garage 

 

BAPTISM 

Please call the parish office to schedule a baptism  

812-985-2275 

 

MARRIAGES  

Please call the parish office for information 

** for an appointment with Fr. Hilderbrand, call Carol  

Reising at  812-985-2275 or creising@evdio.org 

 

PRAYER NETWORK  

Rosemarie Horstman .........................................812-985-3742 

Olivia Kissel ........................................................812-568-3822 

Lois Martin ...........................................................812-985-9425 
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Sunday: Confirmation Class after Mass 

                                                 

Tuesday:  Legion of Mary 8:30am-St. Philip Rm. 

                Buildings & Grounds 6:30pm 

                   - St. Valentine Rm.                   

 

 

ST. PHILIP CATHOLIC 

     A note from  

     Fr. Ryan…… 

 

 

 

 

           November is our traditional month of prayer 

for the dead. It is also a good time to call to mind and 

meditate upon the sobering fact of our own deaths. 

One day, each and every one of us will die. Are you 

prepared? Every path and highway we walk in life 

leads to one of two destinations – one, where we love 

God with all our heart (heaven), and another, where 

we hate God with all our heart (hell). 

           If you want to be prepared, here’s a quick list. 

First, make confession a priority. The saints tell us to go 

to confession about once each month. Second, make 

sure that you have a real prayer life – talk to Jesus 

each day, ask for his guidance, and tell him that you 

love him. Third, have no fear! It is God’s will that 

everyone lives in His heavenly love and, as long as we 

give the Christian life a good “college try,” we have 

no reason to fear death. He has conquered death and 

destroyed its power over us! 

           I also encourage you to pre-plan your funeral 

Mass if you are over thirty years old or if you have 

kids. Unlike pre-arrangement at a funeral home, pre-

planning your funeral Mass costs nothing but your time. 

By choosing the prayers and readings to be used at 

the Mass, you can leave your family and friends one 

last message of Christ-centered hope and joy. Let me 

know if you’d like to do this. I can give you a book 

that gives all the choices for a funeral Mass and you 

can pick and choose as you please. Once you are 

finished, we’ll keep your wishes on file for the day 

when you go home to meet the Lord. 

Fr. Ryan 
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Audrey and Andy Niemeier Family 

Maura and Carl Spencer Family 

Jessica and Christopher Arnold Family 

Nicole Davids Family  
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Please have information for the bulletin for November 

22nd submitted by Friday, November 13th 

 

�	��������������������

St. Philip 8th Grade is selling the Ladies’ Club Homemade 

Dressing! The cost is half gallons for $7 and gallons for 

$13. The deadline to order is November 13, 2020.  

To order: go to saintphilipchurch.net, click on Place your 

order If you have any questions, katebigge@gmail.com. 
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Please prayerfully consider your pledge to the CPC and 

help us reach our parish goal of $162,635. To date, 220 

families have returned their pledge cards and have 

pledged $108,864. That is 66% to our goal. Thank you! 

Please return your pledge card by mail, drop by the par-

ish office, use the drop box, leave in the collection basket, 

or give online at www.evdio.org. Your gifts will provide 

for the many ministries in Southwestern Indiana.   
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St. Philip Church will have a carry-out Fried Chicken Din-

ner on Saturday, November 14th, with all the fixings: 

green beans, mashed potatoes, corn, coleslaw, and roll. 

Dinners are $10. Serving will be in the back of church 

from 4:30 to 7pm or until we run out. Drive -thru ONLY, 

no indoor dining.   
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St. Philip School will be hosting its Scholastic Book Fair the 

week of November 16-20. Unfortunately, due to COVID

-19 restrictions, the on-campus fair is closed to the pub-

lic. However, the online fair is open to all from Nov. 11-

24. https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stphilipschool5.  All 

profit goes to the purchase of books for our school class-

rooms and library. Thank you!  
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Inspired by our Catholic tradition, St. Philip School strives 

to provide the highest quality programs to prepare our 

students academically, spiritually, and morally. Unfortu-

nately, not all families can afford the price of this educa-

tion, especially during the current pandemic which has 

resulted in financial hardship for so many. Again, the 

School Council is asking for donations to our SGO 

(Scholarship Granting Organization) fund to provide 

scholarships to those students in need. As we gifted nearly 

$10,000 to students this year, we hope to raise at least 

$10,000 for the upcoming year. Donor forms are in the 

gathering area or can be emailed to you by contacting 

St. Philip School at 812-985-2447 or kben-

ton@evdio.org. If received before Dec. 31, 2020, your 

donation also earns a tax credit equal to 50% of its total.  

Please consider funding our SGO for 2021. It’s a win-win! 
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Nov. 8  - St. Philip Youth Room 6-8pm with Father Tyler 

talking about vocations. Bring a food to share that is 

"Roll" themed (if it IS a roll, ON a roll, or WAS rolled...).  

Nov. 15  -  Bowling For Chickens at Franklin Lanes 6-8pm 

Details on fundraiser can be found: unitecym.com 

Nov. 29  -  Friendsgiving Brinner (breakfast for dinner) at 

St. Philip  
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Ignite events are cancelled this week 

 

 

Stewardship of Treasure 

November 1, 2020 

Weekly Requirement  $   19,211 

Weekly Income  $   20,020 

Budget requirement YTD    $ 345,807     

YTD  $ 296,653 

(tithing amount includes direct deposit, excludes tuition) �

MINISTERS OF THE LITURGY 
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ST. PHILIP CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 

Church Cleaning Nov. 20: Team of – Schoerle Kaiser                                     

 

Scrip Sellers 

No sellers at this time 

 

Touch of Faith 

Closed at this time 
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St. Philip Good Shepherd Prayer Apostolate will be 

Tuesday, November 10th, 6am - 6am on Wednesday, 

November 11th. We will pray for 24 hours before the 

Blessed Sacrament for our Bishop, priests, deacons, 

religious, and seminaries. For more information please 

call Deb Koressel at 812-760-9343.  


